From: mhodson@blackearthfire.org

Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 8:25 AM

To: 'Tom Vils'; Holloway, Rachel

Subject: RE: ZLR meeting follow up -- rezone petition 12137

Rachel

I have inspected the driveway in question and have no concerns. We can access and protect the address by accessing the driveway in the existing condition, regardless of the weather conditions, even if some of it is in the flood plain. Black Earth Joint Fire District covers the entire town of Mazomanie. If you have any questions, feel free to give me a call on my cell.

Mitch





Deputy Chief / Fire Marshal Mitch Hodson Black Earth Joint Fire District 711 Blue Mounds St. Black Earth, WI 53515 Station (608)767-3949 Cell (608)513-2123

From: Tom Vils <tomvils608@gmail.com> Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 5:14 PM

To: Holloway, Rachel <Holloway.Rachel@danecounty.gov>; mhodson@blackearthfire.org

Subject: Re: ZLR meeting follow up -- rezone petition 12137

Mitch

Thank you very much for inspecting the driveway. Please reply to all on your findings from the inspection. We really appreciate your help in this matter.

Thanks again

Rachel

I assume an email from Mitch should suffice.

Thanks again Tom Vils